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Haggerty, Nicole@Wildlife

From: Kennedy, Amy@Wildlife
Sent: Monday, April 17, 2023 1:25 PM
To: rhickel@buttecounty.net
Cc: Haggerty, Nicole@Wildlife
Subject: Lakeridge Multi-Family Housing Project IS/MND

Mr. Hickel 
 
Thank you for submiƫng the IS/MND for the Lakeridge MulƟ-Family Housing Project. The regular CDFW contact for 
BuƩe County has taken another posiƟon, so I’ve been asked to take a look at the MND.  AŌer a preliminary review I have 
just a few comments to consider, which I’ll submit informally in this email. 
 
Comment 1:  TABLE 3: CNDDB Results for Paradise East Quadrangle, page 17 states fylf is a CDFW SSC and State 
Threatened, but also says on page 18 states that fylf is currently being considered for lisƟng.  I would suggest revising 
the table and language to reflect that the fylf (Rana boylii) Feather River DPS (Clad 2) was listed as Threatened by the 
Fish and Game Commission in 2020.  In addiƟon, if the project may occur within fylf habitat, Avoidance and MinimizaƟon 
Measures to avoid take of fylf should be stated in the document and significant effects should be avoided and miƟgated 
to less than significant. 

Comment 2: Please explain page 17 TABLE 3’s heading of State Listed vs. CDFW listed species. 
 
Thank you for the opportuity to comment. Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Thank you 
 
Amy Kennedy 
Senior Environmental Scientist, Specialist | Timberland Conservation Program  
(916) 358-2842 (cell and office) 
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